
STARTING IN AUGUST 2022, MEALS WILL NO LONGER BE
PROVIDED AT NO COST TO ALL STUDENTS.

IT IS IMPORTANT FOR YOUR FAMILY TO COMPLETE 
A FREE & REDUCED MEAL APPLICATION

WHAT WILL MEAL SERVICE LOOK LIKE IN THE 2022-23 SY?

Meals will be charged based on Free, Reduced & Paid Meal eligibility



Money is added to student accounts using www.SchoolCafe.com





Applications for the 2022-23 school year will be available on July 1, 2022
Applications submitted before this date will be valid for the 2021-22 SY, and a new application for the 2022-23 SY

will need to be submitted in July



Online applications may be completed on www.SchoolCafe.com - you will need an account, and may not
complete an application as a "Guest"



Paper applications are also available from the following:

 Your student's school, or the Food & Nutrition Services office - 809 Quail St., Building 1, Lakewood

Students will come thru the line, and eat in the cafeteria



Students will use their PIN numbers when receiving meals and a la carte items
Please make sure your student knows his/her PIN number!



Menus will be posted on www.SchoolCafe.com

Here, you may also place restrictions on your student's account regarding what they may purchase as a la
carte and/or how frequently they may do so



Product and labor shortages may continue to affect menu items and availability

2022-23 SCHOOL MEALS UPDATE
 Jeffco Food & Nutrition Services

What can families expect for the 2022-23 school year?

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.

WHAT WILL MEAL PRICES BE IN THE 2022-23 SCHOOL YEAR?
Meal prices for the 2022-23 school year have not yet been determined. Food & Nutrition Services is

working closely with the District to make this determination and, once meal prices have been set, families
will be notified of changes (if any).


